These workshops will help students in grades K-8 to:
Prevent abuse and harassment.
Be assertive without being aggressive.

Be empowered to protect themselves
from violence, harassment, cyber bullying, sexual assault
and other potentially dangerous situations.

Strengthen children, families and communities by visiting us at_ HYPERLINK

"http://www.njcap.org"www.njcap.org and “like” us on Facebook at New Jersey Child
Assault Prevention. For Resources visit HYPERLINK
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If for some reasan you are denying your child the opportunity to attend this workshop,
you must notify your student's classroom teacher in writing by February 16, 2024. Thank you.






